
Why the change?

SNAP benefits were boosted 15%
during the pandemic. 

This boost ends on September 30th. 

USDA recently increased SNAP
benefit levels by 21%.  

This increase starts on October 1st. 

More questions? 
Scan or click to review FAQ from USDA

SNAP households will receive an

increased monthly SNAP benefit,

beginning in October 2021. 

WHAT TO EXPECT:WHAT TO EXPECT:  

SNAP BENEFIT CHANGESSNAP BENEFIT CHANGES
Starting October 1st, 2021




https://www.dhhs.nh.gov/dfa/foodstamps/documents/snap-changes-october-2021.pdf

